WEYMOUTH ASSESSORS MEEFTING
NOVEMBER 12,2014

VICE CHAIRMAN KEVIN SPELLMAN CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 6:30
P.M.INROOM 10 AT THE MCCULLOCH BUILDING. THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS
WERE PRESENT: KEVIN SPELLMAN, VICE CHAIRMAN; ROBERT BRINKMANN,
CLERK; AND JACK SHEEHAN, ALTERNATE MEMBIER.

MRS, PANTERMOLLER PRESENTED THE BOARD WITH A BREAKDOWN OF
POSSIBLE SHIFTS AT VARIOUS PERCENTAGES FOR THEIR REVIEW.

AFTER MUCH DISCUSSION, A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. BRINKMAN, SECONDED
BY MR. SPELLMAN, AND SO VOTED UNANIMOUSLY “T0Q RECOMMIEND TO THE
MAYOR AND TOWN COUNCIL A 55% SHIFT FOR CLASSIFICATION PURPOSES AND
THAT NO RESIDENTIAL EXEMPTION BE IMPLEMENTED FOR FISCAL YEAR 20157

MRS, PANTERMOLLER ALSO REPORTED TO THE BOARD THAT THE NEW GROWTH
FORFY 15 1S $750,000.00.

THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF APRIL 28, 2014 WERE UNANIMOUSLY
APPROVED AS WRITTEN.

THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF MAY 1, 2014 WERE UNANIMOUSLY APPROVED
AS WRITTEN.

THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF MAY 22, 2014 WERI UNANIMOUSLY
APPROVED AS WRITTEN.,

THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING O JUNE 12, 2014 WERE UNANIMOUSLY
APPROVED AS WRITTEN.

THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF JUNE 16, 2014 WERE UNANIMOUSLY
APPROVED AS WRITTEN.

THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 9, 2014 WERE UNANIMOUSLY
APPROVED AS WRITTEN,

THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 26, 2014 WERE UNANIMOUSLY
APPROVED AS WRITTEN.

EXEMPTION APPLICATIONS WERE REVIEWED AND SIGNED.

MRS, PANTERMOLLER INFORMED THE BOARD THAT THE CLASSIFICATION
HEARING IS TENTATIVELY SCHEDULED FOR DECEMBER 1, 2014,



A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. BRINKMANN AND SECONDED BY MR. SPELLMAN
“TO ADIOURN” AT 7:30 P.M,

ROBERT BRINKMANN
CLERK




